
 
 

 
 

PRIMARY STEPS 

 
 
Dear parent or carer, 
 
PRIMARY STEPS WORKSHOPS 
 

Your child has recently taken part in creative ballet workshops provided by The Royal Ballet School’s 
Primary Steps programme. I hope they’ve enjoyed learning about the work that goes into training to 
become a professional ballet dancer and have had fun making up their own dances. Our workshop 
leaders have certainly enjoyed teaching them and have been pleased with the progress they have 
made. 
 
Many of the children taking part in these workshops have asked if there are classes locally where 
they can continue dancing.  If your child has expressed such an interest, I hope you will find the 
following information useful. 
 

To find out about other dance classes in your area, you could try contacting the following 
organisation: 
 

FABRIC Dance 
Tel:  0115 924 2016 
info@fabric.dance 
https://fabric.dance 
 
The Royal Ballet School cannot recommend individual ballet schools, but we do advise you to enrol 
in schools with qualified teachers.  The following national organisations will be able to inform you of 
qualified teachers in your area: 
 

British Ballet Organisation     Imperial Society of Teachers of Dancing  
Tel:  020 8748 1241      Tel: 020 7377 1577    
info@bbo.dance     https://dt.istd.org/home/ 
www.bbo.dance          
    
International Dance Teachers’ Association   Royal Academy of Dance 
Tel: 01273 685 652     Tel:  020 7326 8000 
www.idta.co.uk      info@rad.org.uk 

www.royalacademyofdance.org 
     
I hope that your child has enjoyed their Primary Steps experience and will be inspired to continue 
dancing.   
 
With very best wishes, 
 
 
 
 
Victoria Collinson  
Associate Programme and Primary Steps Manager 
020 7845 7080 | Victoria.Collinson@royalballetschool.org.uk 
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